- CONFERENCE ON
SOUTHERN AFRICA

Friday 7th July to Sunday 9th July, 1972

The NUS is organizing a weekend conference, as part of
the joint NUS/Anti Apartheid Movement Southern Africa Campaign,
at Plaw Hatch Trade Union Country Club, East Grinstead, Sussex.

The purpose of the conference, which will be attended
and addressed by representatives of liberation movements,
is for current members of the network to analyse and discuss
the past year's activities together with people now joining
the network, and also with area and local union representatives.

We need to look in detail at what has been done this
vear, and to map out a strategy for developing the campaign
in good time for the 1972-73 session, as well as to create some
basis for continuing action over the long vacation, particularly
in relation to what may happen over Zimbabwe. - We also need
to discuss the production of resource material, etc.

There is a registration fee of £8.00, to cover food and
accommodation (Friday evening to midday Sunday) but area
officials and unions have been asked to help network members
wishing to attend,

* Please use this opportunity to develop our campaign by
attending, and it would be wvaluable if you could try to ensure
that your area has an informed member of the network involved
in its activities next session by bringing along such a person
who would be active next year.

A registration form is enclosed,



